
     

 

    
 

                 

 
August 2019 

Wow, what a summer we are having with parties, 
cookouts, music and crafts. So, grab a glass of 
something cool and enjoy this month’s newsletter. 
 

Family Picnic on the Lawn 
The Annual Hope Landing and The Haven: 
“Family Picnic on the Lawn” was a huge 
success! We enjoyed pulled pork sandwiches with 
loaded potato salad and yummy chocolate chip 
cookies.  After lunch we welcomed Dave 
Dickerson for some “Louisiana Cowboy”; 
country style music which was followed up by Ms. 
Wilma Quist as “Minnie Pearl”. And for the 
young and “young” at heart there were games to 
play and a horse and cart ride provided by Ms. 
Dorothy Childs of the Barnbusters 4H group. 
 

 
The whole “Hope Landing & The Haven” Gang 

    
 

      
        

  
 
 
 

 

       
        John & wife Linda  Ila & daughter Pam 

 
Elaine’s Family 

     
   Don & daughter Linda             Doris & Marisa 
 

 
Rachel’s Family 
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Bead Crafting @The Haven 
Well, our volunteers, Lisa and Sue created a very 
fun and cute bead craft with the folks at The 
Haven. They really made some cute bracelets and 
even Jack got in on the fun!! Thank you Lisa and 
Sue for being so awesome!! 

     

 

 

Clay Crafting  
@Hope Landing 

We made these really cool Clay Coasters from 
air dry clay. Starting our coasters involved 
rolling and softening the clay and then adding 
texture. 

           
After our Coasters were dry, we added our 
own personal touch with objects around the 
building; such as rubber stamps and seashells 
and then painted them in beautiful pastel 
colors. We are truly thankful to the person 
who happened by and dropped off the bucket 
full of seashells.  So, what do you think? Aren’t 
they beautiful!! 
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Lunch at Cracker Barrel 
Another fun time with great friends!! 

             

   

 

 

 

Activities 
We are still enjoying all the great musical 
entertainers that come to Hope Landing and 
The Haven.  

      
       Fred Walker            Marty Noss 

         
  “Willie” & Friends”                Fred Navarro       

 

 
Joyce enjoying the music 

 
We also enjoy other activities such as exercise, 
nail day and the wonderful therapy dogs, just 
to name a few of the things that keep us busy. 

  

     

Just look at all 
those beautiful 

smiles! 

Hey Chere! 
What you got 
there? It sure 
looks good. 

Ila, that plate is 
bigger than you! 
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